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PR#78 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Minister of Public Utilities and Logistics  
Meets with Belize Bus Association  

 
Belmopan. January 8, 2021. 10:00 a.m. 

 
Today, the Hon. Rodwell Ferguson, Minister of Public Utilities and Logistics, 
met with Mr. Thomas Shaw, President of the Belize Bus Association, and 
members of the Association.   
  
The meeting focused on the plans for the Belize transport industry and ways 
through which the Ministry could better support the Association. Minister 
Ferguson took the opportunity to share the upcoming plans aimed at 
enhancing the work of the Transport Department in the coming months. 
Accompanying the Minister was Mr. Marconi Leal, Chief Executive Officer in 
the Ministry, who provided updates on the projects in the pipeline which are 
expected to improve the industry and support bus operators.  
  
The Association highlighted areas of concern currently faced by bus 
operators. Minister Ferguson pledged his support in addressing the issues 
while stressing the importance of maintaining open dialogue going forward. 
  
Also, in attendance was Mr. Peter Williams, Traffic Officer. 
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